
W204CD PANAMA CITY, FLORIDA’S TOWER FELL IN DURING  
HURRICANE MICHAEL.  WHEN THE OWNER VISITED THE SITE.  ALL 
EQUIPMENT WAS GONE, INCLUDING ALL OF W204CD’S GROUND EQUIPMENT.  
 
THE TOWER OWNER THEN SOLD THE TOWER.  THE NEW TOWER OWNER TOLD 
CALVARY CHAPEL COULD RELOCATE TO THE NEW TOWER, THAT WOULD 
THAT THE TOWER WOULD BE REBUILT AND OUR EQUIPMENT COULD GO 
BE REBUILT.   AFTER A FEW OF MONTHS WITHOUT ACTIVITY THE NEW OWNER 
SAID HE WAS NOT GOING TO REBUILD.  CALVARY CHAPEL OF TWIN FALLS 
THEN FOUND A NEW TOWER AND WAS GRANTED A CP TO REBUILD. 
HOWEVER THE CITY OF PANAMA CITY WOULD NOT ALLOW ANYONE TO WORK 
ON THE TOWER, THAT DID NOT RESIDE IN FLORIDA.  CCTF’S TOWER CREW 
WAS NOW ABLE TO REBUILD AT THE NEW SITE.  A CREW FROM FLORIDA WAS 
THEN HIRED AND STILL THE CITY OF PANAMA CITY, WAS VERY LONG IN  
GETTING CCTF PERMISSION TO CONSTRUCT.   
 
W204CD PANAMA CITY WILL NOW BE RECONSTRUCTING THE WEEK OF 
OCTOBER , 7TH.     
  


